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Happy Thanksgiving!

Giving thanks always for all things unto God and the Father in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.
Ephesians 5:20
November 2007

Dear Family and Friends,

Thanksgiving is that time of the year when we are especially reminded that God has abundantly blessed us, as His children, in so many, many ways.  Thanksgiving Day is a good reminder to return thanks to Him for His wonderful great gift of salvation, through our Lord Jesus Christ.  We thank Him for our family and many good friends; for the health that He gives to us, for our work and for our country; everything that we have -- all are gifts from our Heavenly Father.  
We are thankful to the Lord for your friendship to us over the years.  We thank the Lord for the blessing and encouragement that you have been to us this past year.  Thank you for your support of our ministry with New Tribes Mission.
Personally, we are thankful the Lord for our own dear family.  Each of our children is walking with the Lord, which is a joy to our hearts.  We are thankful that Mom and Dad Hansen are doing well.  They are now both 89 years old.  It is wonderful that they can continue to stay in their own home and still look after one another.  We are thankful for our new co-worker in the Medical Plan office who is still in training.  This certainly has been an answer to our prayers.  We are grateful for the ministry that the Lord has graciously allowed us be in, that of reaching people, including tribal people around the world with the Gospel.
We trust and pray that you will have a wonderful Thanksgiving Day.





Rejoicing in His love and grace,






John & Linda
New Tribes Mission


1000 East First Street


Sanford, FL 32771





� HYPERLINK "http://www.GoYeMcGhee.com" ��www.GoYeMcGhee.com� 








